MONTEREY COUNTY

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

FERNANDO ARMENTA, Vice Chair LOUIS R. CALCAGNO SIMÓN SALINAS JERRY C. SMITH DAVE POTTER, Chair



RECEIVED

APR 1 0 2007

MPWMD

April 10, 2007

Mr. David Berger, General Manager Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 5 Harris Court, Bldg. #G Monterey, CA 93940

Re: Existing and Future Water Needs Estimates

Dear Mr. Berger:

The Monterey County Board of Supervisors supports the 12,500 acre feet per year for replacement needs and the 4,500 acre feet per year for future water needs of the cities, agencies, and the unincorporated area of Monterey County within the jurisdiction of the Monterey Peninsula Water District.

The Monterey County Water Resources Agency continues to believe that any regional water project should also include capacity for existing and future potable water supply needs for the former Fort Ord, Castroville, Salinas and areas of North Monterey County.

Sincerely,

Dave Potter

Chairman, Board of Supervisors

Pave Potter